
Hands Law 
Rush 
CO Dublin 
I6i8/20 1 1 

Mr B. hleeney, EPA Inspector 
John stoivn C'nst 1 e E stn t e 
CO W e x i i d  
Ref. Proposed hazardous waste landfill for 3IEIIL at R'uul, Co Dublin 
Dear M r M eeri cy. 
With reference to my previous correspondence with the Agency OII behalf of 
Nevitt L,usk Action Group ( N L A G )  I wish to bring the f0llowing additionat 
matters to your attcntion 

In a reply tu An Rord Pleanala you stated that thc main cc)iicc'rn of thc 
EPA \vas potential groundwatcr contamination. 
In your notitication to specified bodies you did not include 

A) 'I'he ocvners 01' the three closest commercial horlicultut-al meils as 
preiiously outlined to you by the NLAG, and their reprcseiitatjvu 
body thc I [-A Iiorticultural rcpt-cscntativc. 

B) An Bod Bia, wlio have rcsponsibility for tlic monthly ikater quality 
testing of these wells. 

C) The CiSI Groundwater Section who have  responsibility fbr the 
i IIC 111s ion of CO t i l  merc i II I MY I 1  ;I n d ;I 1 1 new h yd rogeolog ica I data i n 
t 11 e i r I K  ord s. 

May \xc 1-cmitid the LPA that 
T h e  applicant failed to establish the 7ones of cotiti-il~utioi~ of 
thuse wellh. 
The applicant failed to take into consideratioil the presence 
of  a large gravel dcposit supporting these wells iiniiiediately 
down-gradicnt ofthc M E H L  site. 
The applicant failed 10 establish scientifically the pusciicc 
01' hydraulic boundaries around the MEHL sile. 
The horticultural produce is processed ~isiiig untreated ivater 
directly from these wells, is a significant part 01' the food 
chain, and includes major hospitals. 
?'he wells are protected by legislation itlider the 17c' Drinking 
Wa t cl r D i rc c t i vu. 

Yours truly, Patrick Bvj~Ic, BE. 
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